June 2022

First it is necessary to thank Angelo Masi for taking the bull by the horns and arranging a place for this last reunion. ANGELO SAYS THAT IT IS ESSENTIAL THAT YOU GET THE REGISTRATION FORM IN THIS NEWSLETTER BACK TO HIM RIGHT NOW SO HE CAN MAKE THE BUS RESERVATIONS. It has been extremely hard to locate and get all the benefits worked out. This is not the first time he has done this and we are thankful for such a dedicated officer in the Association. Most of us don't know how much goes into setting up a reunion — many phone calls, emails, vendor meetings and a thousand other things. Be sure to make your hotel reservations early if you need a handicap room as they are limited in number. This newsletter is getting to you late as it has been difficult getting things finalized to make this last reunion another great one.

We had a great 34th reunion in Baltimore in 2021 with Andy and Betty Makar doing the hard work. Age has taken a toll on our attendance along with other factors, health, finances, etc. but want as many members as possible to make an effort to attend along with core attendees.

You are encouraged to visit our website at ussleytecv32.com which has been kept up to date thanks to Steven Perry the son of a past shipmate. You will find it very interesting with a large roster of members names and years served in LEYTE along with pictures and reunion information. I am sure that you or member of your family Is computer literate. Should you need to reach the President call cell 209-470-2022 or at charles19500@hughes.net.

Want to see you at this last reunion.

President

OFFICERS AND COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN ON 20221 BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Charles H. Hill 209-754-1022

Pres Elect John E. Mitchell 480-239-9555
Secretary William D. Carr 586-264-2048
Treasurer Angelo R. Masi 239-348-0085

. Treasurer Angelo R. Iviasi 259-540-0085

. Chaplain Frank Koeller, jr. 423-390-1476

CMAA Francis H. Zygmont 203-634-3188

Newsletter Kenneth E. McLaurin 757-497-7188

. Webmaster Steven H. Perry 302-827-3799

CHAPLAINS CORNER By Frank Koeller, jr.

Drifting. As Navy People we know all about drifting. Are you drifting? Drifting away from the Lord? Our world today makes it easy to drift. Gpd's word tells us to keep a strong anchor. That anchor being the Lord Jesus Christ.

TAPS

George Echols
John Flynn 9/21
Elmer Fulrich 9/19
Jackie P Hackett 10/53
John P Hirshka 6/21
Luke Lizotte 1/97
Robert D Peruzzi 7/04
James Richards 2/20
Ronald Runners 10/20
Robert Stewart 3/10

SPECIAL NOTE

Please get your registration form in this newsletter in to

Angelo RIGHT AWAY so he can get the bus arranged for the tours. Thank you!



LEYTE NEWS EDITOR 813 Saint James Drive Virginia Beach, VA 23455-6119

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

CHECK YOUR MEMBERSHIP NUMBER ON THE MAIL LABEL -E.G. 19-1206. FIRST TWO INDICATE DUES PAID THROUGH YEAR OR LIFEMEMBER LM - LAST THREE OR FOUR IS MEMBER NUMBER